
FCC Form 2100, Schedule 303-S 
WGCU-FM, Fort Myers, FL 

 
Online Public Inspection File 

 
 The Florida Gulf Coast University Board of Trustees (“FGCU), licensee of 
noncommercial educational radio station WGCU-FM, Fort Myers, Florida, reports the 
following with regard to the timely placement of documents into the station’s online 
public inspection file.  Although the WGCU-FM online public inspection file is now 
complete, FGCU inadvertently failed to timely transfer all existing items from its hard 
copy studio public files into the new online public file as of the March 1, 2018 deadline 
for noncommercial educational radio stations to complete that conversion.  Specifically, 
the 2012 through 2016, and 2018, annual EEO public file reports for WGCU-FM were 
not transferred or added to the online public inspection when required in 2018, but have 
all now been uploaded to the appropriate section of the online public file site. 
 

FGCU regrets the brief delay in the transferring of these items to the new online 
public inspection file, as due to confusion over the historical materials required in 
connection with the conversion process and the changes in filing 
requirements/procedures.  However, FGCU has already fully remedied this oversight to 
ensure that its online public file is now complete with all required materials and, given 
the one-time nature of the procedural changes, does not believe that the issue is likely to 
recur.  Accordingly, FGCU respectfully submits that this delay amounts to a de minimis 
issue with respect to its public file compliance over the course of the current license term. 
 
 


